WASHINGTON, DC -
DENNIS P. CORBETT
102.416.6780
DCORBETTZLERMANSENTER.COM

May 27, 2015
Accepted / Filed
Via Hand Delivery
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch MAY 27 2015
Secretary Federal Communications Commission
Federal Communications Commission Office of the Secretary

445 12th Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

Re:  Cancellation of Construction Permit for a Digital Flash Cut
FCC File No. BDISDTT-20080925AGG.

Dear Ms. Dortch:

Ramar Communications, Inc. (“Ramar™) holds a construction permit associated with
Station K44GL, Plainview, Texas, Facility ID No. 55054 (FCC File No. BDISDTT-
20080925AGG) (“Construction Permit”). Ramar, by its attorneys, hereby requests that the
Construction Permit be canceled. The facilities authorized by the Construction Permit have been
supplanted by the filing on May 27, 2015 of a digital companion channel application (FCC File
No. 0000001604) accepted for filing by the Commission today.

Please date-stamp the enclosed “Return Copy” of this filing and return it to the courier
delivering the package.

Should there be any questions concerning this matter, please contact the undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,
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Dennis P. Corbett

cc (via email): Hossein Hashemzadeh
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